Downes Peter HQ-FOI

From: #HQ-CSD Freedom of Information

Sent: 01 July 2015 10:33

To: Kiernan Frances HQ-FOI; Downes Peter HQ-FOI
Subject: FW: Freedom of Information Request

From: O'Brien, Stephen |

Sent: 30 June 2015 16:47

To: #HQ-CSD Freedom of Information
Subject: Freedom of Information Request

Freedom of Information Officer,
Department of Foreign Affairs

Dear Sir or Madam,

In accordance with the Freedom of Information Act, 2014, I wish to request access to records of correspondence between Minister Charlie
Flanagan and any of his cabinet colleagues since July 1, 2014. Iam interested in seeing copies of correspondence sent and received by the
minster.

My preferred form of access to these records is by email, if that is possible. Feel free to contact me with any query at or on
this email address.

Yours sincerely,
Stephen O'Brien,

Political Editor,
The Sunday Times
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